From: Mary Mink

To: ES-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Stibnite Gold Project YES
Date: Monday, July 17, 2017 10:56:22 AM

Dear Mr Lannom,
This seems to be a perfect fit for the current state of the land. A company is willing to invest a

huge amount of money to try to put the landscape in a truly suitable form and return the
salmon to their traditional habitat. | fail to understand why anyone would be opposed.

I am in favor of the Stibite Gold Project. Whatever you can do to move it forward would have
my genuine backing.

Thank you for your effort.

With Best regards,

Mary Mink. Idaho Native Resident

Mary Mink
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